SREET |
AMERicA (G

INSURANCE

NEW YORK AUTO AND BOP
New Business Paused Effective July 31

Effective July 31, 2025, Main Street America Insurance will pause writing new
business for commercial auto and business owner’s policy lines of insurance in the
state of New York. Commercial package, umbrella and workers’ compensation lines
of insurance are still available to quote and issue in New York.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and will notify you as soon as
we resume writing commercial auto and business owner’s policy new business.
Please contact Bill LaGram, regional associate vice president, with questions or if
you need immediate support at 860.334.4795 or LaGramW@MSAgroup.com.

We appreciate your patience and thank you for your continued partnership.
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